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29th April 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Re: In celebration of 400 years of Sri Guru Tegh Bahadur Ji 

An independent Sikh charity, the Global Sikh Vision have invited pupils and staff to a live celebration experience 

to commemorate the 400th birth year of the 9th Sikh Guru, Sri Guru Tegh Bahadur Ji.  This event is scheduled 

to take place on Saturday 28th May at the Walsall Football Stadium.  

We would like very much to encourage our students to participate at this memorable event.  The aim is to host 

some 400 children singing some chosen shabads together, with family and friends able to come and take 

part.  Recitals for this have started and take place on Saturday mornings from 11:00 am to 1:00 pm or a Saturday 

afternoon from 3:00 pm to 5:00 pm.  The participating Gurdwara sahibs were these recitals are now taking place 

are: ·         

• Guru Nanak Sikh Gurdwara, Willenhall  

• Guru Nanak Sikh Gurdwara, Sedgley Street, Wolverhampton 

• Guru Nanak Sikh Gurdwara, Wednesfield 

• Guru Nanak Nishkam Sewak Jatha (GNNSJ), Soho Road – 11:00 am to 1:00 pm only -Hall 6 

 

We would like very much to encourage many of our students to participate at this memorable time.  Please see 

attached a flyer for this event.   

On the day, all participating students will be required to wear white clothes.  Please register your interest in this 

event directly with the organisers via http://globalsikhvision.org/ 

We would like to have an indication of how many students from our school will be taking part, so if you 

have/will register your child/ren please could you complete the below form to let us know too.   

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=0cSshxNDPUKeL6H4_TAl9tdCl7n6QsVGkVsWBCGos_F

UMUpVWkZFOVVZUUdDV1dWTEFVMFpNOVVSNC4u 

As mentioned please register directly with the organisers as we are simply collecting information for our 

purposes.  We would advise you to register asap and begin attending the recitals as soon as you can.  If you will 

be joining please could you complete this form by Wednesday 4th May. 

Thank you for your co-operation, 

Nishkam Primary School Wolverhampton 
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